Community Planning Committee Minutes, 23 July 2008

Present: Ron Meick, Danny Schweers, Ray Seigfried, and Sally Sharpe. Absent: Terry Colgan and Michael Falstad.

Ray Seigfried called the meeting to order at 7:38 p.m. in his car sitting outside the Buzz Ware Village Center, which was locked. We were dry in the downpour.

ADU ORDINANCE

The Village Secretary, Larry Walker, has received 20 letters responding to the ADU proposal. That leaves some eight leaseholds to be dealt with by telephone or other means, leaseholds we know could benefit by certification because they have multiple dwelling units. Many of these do not fit New Castle County's definition of an ADU, so some other means will be found to certify them.

FUTURE MEETINGS

The next meeting is September 17 at 7:30 p.m. at the Buzz Ware Village Center. We will not meet in August.

We adjourned at 8:11 p.m. during a short break in the rain.

Respectfully submitted, Danny Schweers, Committee Secretary